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Removing the exemption for acquisitions of voting securities of a depository institution 
holding company with an FDIC-supervised subsidiary institution, and aligning the 
requirements with the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System’s review 
process, has the potential to increase regulatory clarity and consistency. However, it 
may also raise concerns about added burdens for institutions involved in such 
acquisitions. 

Very Respectfully, 

Lexus N. Barrett, B.S.S. 
North Carolina, USA 




